[bookmark: _GoBack]Fowlerville Community Schools has changed our Summer Re-Verification process that happens each year with the hope of making things more efficient, more financially responsible and move the process to a paperless method.  The new method requires parents/guardians to log in to our MISTAR Parent Connection Portal to complete their current students' re-verification in August. On August 11th, if you have completed the re-verification process you will be able to view your child's schedule and teachers. (If you have a schedule change request at the High School, please go to your Parent Connect under Important High School Information you will find 2 links for schedule change forms.) (For Jr. High Shool schedule change requests, please email Mrs. Dunn at dunnba@fowlervilleschools.org  Mrs. Dunn will respond after August 20th. Please note that Jr. High School schedule changes will ONLY be made for an elective class or a band class).  . ATTENTION Parents, PLEASE BE AWARE THAT SCHEDULES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE and Please DO NOT call the school offices with schedule changes.
Each family will need to have access to the MISTAR Parent Connection Portal to complete this process.  If you do not remember your log-in credentials please go to https://sisweb.resa.net/ParentPortal/default.aspx?id=47030  You can click the Need your login information? link and enter your email address to receive your pin and password.  If you have any issues logging in, please send an email to connect@fowlervilleschools.org  If you do not have Internet access at home, or need any assistance we will be holding open lab sessions to assist you through this process.  
Would you like to complete the re-verification process using your phone?  Some of the pages won’t appear properly in the mobile version.  However, Once you are logged into the portal you can switch the view on your smartphone to “REQUEST DESKTOP SITE” or “View Full Website”.  If you need assistance with this process, please feel free to stop in one of our open labs.
The dates and location for the open labs are:
Fowlerville Junior High - ENTER DOOR #3 - To the south of the Board of Education Office
August 8 - 1 pm - 4 pm
August 10 - 11 am - 2 pm
August 15 - 4 pm - 7 pm
August 17 - 8 am - 11 am
Staff will also be on hand at the open houses to assist. The open house times are listed below.
Smith Open House, Thursday. 8/23 from 5pm -7:30 pm - Smith Computer Lab
Kreeger Open House, Thursday, 8/23 from 5 pm -7:30 pm - Kreeger Library
6th grade open house, Thursday, 8/23 from 5 pm -7:30 pm - Fowlerville Junior High Library

